
NV  Energy  proposes  Jan.  1
reduction for N. Nev.

By Reno Gazette-Journal

NV  Energy  has  reached  a  settlement  agreement  with  the
Regulatory Operations Staff of the Public Utilities Commission
of Nevada, Bureau of Consumer Protection, and a number of
other  entities  to  lower  prices  for  customers  in  Northern
Nevada starting Jan. 1, 2017.

The agreement follows the June 2016 filing of NV Energy’s
required triennial general rate case and is subject to Public
Utilities Commission of Nevada (PUCN) approval.
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